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Gods And Myths Of Northern
Europe Hr Ellis Davidson

Getting the books Gods And Myths Of Northern
Europe Hr Ellis Davidson now is not type of
challenging means. You could not solitary going
taking into consideration book accrual or library
or borrowing from your friends to right of entry
them. This is an totally easy means to
specifically get lead by on-line. This online
message Gods And Myths Of Northern Europe Hr Ellis
Davidson can be one of the options to accompany
you with having extra time.

It will not waste your time. resign yourself to
me, the e-book will very announce you further
matter to read. Just invest tiny period to door
this on-line revelation Gods And Myths Of Northern
Europe Hr Ellis Davidson as with ease as review
them wherever you are now.

The Age of Odin - James
Lovegrove 2010-12-28
Gideon Coxall was a good
soldier but bad at
everything else, until a
roadside explosive
device leaves him with
one deaf ear and a
British Army half-

pension. So when he
hears about the Valhalla
Project, it’s like a
dream come true. They’re
recruiting former
service personnel for
excellent pay, no
questions asked, to take
part in unspecified
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combat operations. The
last thing Gid expects
is to find himself
fighting alongside
ancient Viking gods. The
world is in the grip of
one of the worst winters
it has ever known, and
Ragnarok – the fabled
final conflict of the
Sagas – is looming.
New Edda - Wayland
Skallagrimsson 2003
A collection of the
myths, folklore, and
folk tales of the
ancient Norse and
Germanic gods and
spirits that have arisen
since the Conversion.
Presented in groups of
stories, each group
concerned with the
doings of a particular
god or spirit. Each
story is retold from
collections of
folklorists from
different countries, and
supplementary
information is pulled
from scholarly works by
such notables as H.R.
Ellis Davidson.

Black Unicorn - Terry
Brooks 2009-02-19
A year had passed since
Ben Holiday bought the
Magic Kingdom from the
wizard Meeks, who had
set a series of pitfalls
against him. Ben
survived, by the aid of
three loyal friends:
Questor Thews, and ill-
trained wizard;
Abernathy, a talking
dog, the Court Scribe;
and the lovely Willow,
who sometimes had to be
a tree. Bu ben had been
troubled by dreams of
disaster to his former
partner, Miles Bennett.
Yet when he returned to
Earth, Ben found Miles
doing splendidly.
Unknown to Ben, the
dreams had been a trap
by Meeks, who had
returned to the Magic
Kingdom as a tiny insect
hidden in Ben's
clothing. That first
night back in Landover,
Ben awoke to see Meeks
gloating over him.
claiming to have the
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medallion that could
summon the mysterious
knight-protector, the
Paladin, and that he had
cast a spell to witch
appearances with Ben.
Ben found himself
outcast, no longer
recognized by any
friend, though all his
powerful enemies seemed
to know him. Without the
medallion, he couldn't
seek the help of the
Paladin against Meeks.
There was only the prism
cat—whatever that might
be! And where was
Willow—and the
mysterious black unicorn
she'd set out to find?
The Road to Hel - Hilda
Roderick Ellis
2013-03-21
This 1943 book uses a
variety of evidence from
archaeology and
literature concerning
Norse funeral customs to
reconstruct their
conception of future
life.
A History of Pagan
Europe - Prudence Jones

2013-10-11
The first comprehensive
study of its kind, this
fully illustrated book
establishes Paganism as
a persistent force in
European history with a
profound influence on
modern thinking. From
the serpent goddesses of
ancient Crete to modern
nature-worship and the
restoration of the
indigenous religions of
eastern Europe, this
wide-ranging book offers
a rewarding new
perspective of European
history. In this
definitive study,
Prudence Jones and Nigel
Pennick draw together
the fragmented sources
of Europe's native
religions and establish
the coherence and
continuity of the Pagan
world vision. Exploring
Paganism as it developed
from the ancient world
through the Celtic and
Germanic periods, the
authors finally appraise
modern Paganism and its
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apparent causes as well
as addressing feminist
spirituality, the
heritage movement,
nature-worship and
`deep' ecology This
innovative and
comprehensive history of
European Paganism will
provide a stimulating,
reliable guide to this
popular dimension of
religious culture for
the academic and the
general reader alike.
The Echo of Odin -
Edward W.L. Smith
2018-09-17
The pagan mythology of
the Vikings offers a
rich metaphor for
consciousness. This book
presents the cosmography
of Norse mythology as a
landscape of human inner
life. Each of the nine
worlds of this
cosmography is viewed as
a symbol of a distinct
type of consciousness
that is emblematic of a
particular perspective
or way of relating to
others. Individual gods

and goddesses are
considered nuanced
personifications of
their worlds. The
philosophy of pagan
mythology is explored by
comparing and
contrasting the Sayings
of Odin from the Norse
Edda with the Christian
Ten Commandments.
Scandinavian Mythology -
Hilda Roderick Ellis
Davidson 1969

Dictionary of Northern
Mythology - Rudolf Simek
1996
Over 1700 entries cover
mythology and religion
of heathen Germanic
tribes: Scandinavians,
Goths, Angles and
Saxons, 1500 BC-1000 AD.
Pagan Scandinavia -
Hilda Roderick Ellis
Davidson 1967
Traces the history of
religious cults and
symbols from the
earliest archaeological
records to the close of
the heathen period.
Roles of the Northern
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Goddess - Dr Hilda Ellis
Davidson 2002-01-04
While much work has been
done on goddesses of the
ancient world and the
male gods of pre-
Christian Scandinavia,
the northern goddesses
have been largely
neglected. Roles of the
Northern Goddess
presents a highly
readable study of the
worship of these
goddesses by men and
women. With its use of
evidence from early
literature, popular
tradition, legend and
archaeology, this book
investigates the role of
the early hunting
goddess and the local
goddesses who were
involved in all aspects
of the household and the
farm. What emerges is
that the goddess was
both benevolent and
destructive, a powerful
figure closely concerned
with birth and death and
with destiny of
individuals.

The Viking Spirit -
Daniel McCoy 2016-06-01
The Viking Spirit is an
introduction to Norse
mythology like no other.
As you'd expect from
Daniel McCoy, the
creator of the
enduringly popular
website Norse Mythology
for Smart People (Norse-
Mythology.org), it's
written to scholarly
standards, but in a
simple, clear, and
entertaining style
that's easy to
understand and a
pleasure to read. It
includes gripping
retellings of no less
than 34 epic Norse myths
- more than any other
book in the field -
while also providing an
equally comprehensive
overview of the
fascinating Viking
religion of which Norse
mythology was a part.
You'll learn about the
Vikings' gods and
goddesses, their concept
of fate, their views on
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the afterlife, their
moral code, how they
thought the universe was
structured, how they
practiced their
religion, the role that
magic played in their
lives, and much more.
With its inclusion of
the latest
groundbreaking research
in the field, The Viking
Spirit is the ultimate
introduction to the
timeless splendor of
Norse mythology and
religion for the 21st
Century.
Encyclopedia of Norse
and Germanic Folklore,
Mythology, and Magic -
Claude Lecouteux
2016-06-16
A thorough reference to
the many deities,
magical beings, mythical
places, and ancient
customs of the Norse and
Germanic regions of
Europe • Explores the
legends and origins of
well-known gods and
figures such as Odin,
Thor, Krampus, and the

Valkyries, as well as a
broad range of magical
beings such as the Elf
King, the Lorelei, the
Perchten, dwarves,
trolls, and giants •
Draws upon a wealth of
well-known and rare
sources, such as the
Poetic Edda and The
Deeds of the Danes by
Saxo Grammaticus •
Examines folktales,
myths, and magical
beliefs from Germany,
Austria, Switzerland,
Denmark, Finland,
Sweden, Norway, Iceland,
and England The legends
of the Norse and
Germanic regions of
Europe--spanning from
Germany and Austria
across Scandinavia to
Iceland and England--
include a broad range of
mythical characters and
places, from Odin and
Thor, to berserkers and
Valhalla, to the
Valkyries and Krampus.
In this encyclopedia,
Claude Lecouteux
explores the origins,
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connections, and tales
behind many gods,
goddesses, magical
beings, rituals, folk
customs, and mythical
places of Norse and
Germanic tradition. More
than a reference to the
Aesir and the Vanir
pantheons, this
encyclopedia draws upon
a wealth of well-known
and rare sources, such
as the Poetic Edda, the
Saga of Ynglingar by
Snorri Sturluson, and
The Deeds of the Danes
by Saxo Grammaticus.
Beyond the famous and
infamous Norse gods and
goddesses, Lecouteux
also provides
information on lesser-
known figures from
ancient Germanic pagan
tradition such as the
Elf King, the Lorelei,
the Perchten, land
spirits, fairies,
dwarves, trolls,
goblins, bogeymen,
giants, and many other
beings who roam the
wild, as well as lengthy

articles on well-known
figures and events such
as Siegfried (Sigurd in
Norse) and Ragnarök. The
author describes the
worship of the elements
and trees, details many
magical rituals, and
shares wild folktales
from ancient Europe,
such as the strange
adventure of Peter
Schlemihl and the tale
of the Cursed Huntsman.
He also dispels the
false beliefs that have
arisen from the Nazi
hijacking of Germanic
mythology and from its
longtime suppression by
Christianity. Complete
with rare illustrations
and information from
obscure sources
appearing for the first
time in English, this
detailed reference work
represents an excellent
resource for scholars
and those seeking to
reconnect to their pagan
pasts and restore the
old religion.
Myth and Religion of the
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North - Gabriel
Turville-Petre 1975

Gods and Myths of
Northern Europe - Hilda
Roderick Ellis Davidson
1969

Gods and Myths of
Northern Europe - Hilda
Roderick Ellis Davidson
1986

The History of the
Danes: Commentary - Saxo
(Grammaticus) 1979

Handbook of Norse
Mythology - John Lindow
2001-06-08
Authoritative,
comprehensive reference
incorporating the latest
research on tales,
literary and oral
sources, and the broad-
reaching cultural legacy
of Norse mythology. The
book describes the pagan
origins of Scandinavia,
the interaction between
the Vikings and other
Europeans, and the
concept of time in Norse

mythology, and gives a
dictionary of deities,
themes, and concepts.
With 200 entries of up
to four pages each, the
dictionary includes both
well-known characters
like Thor and minor
figures such as
Gleipnir, the "fetter
with which the wolf
Fenrir was finally
bound." It also includes
further references about
Viking and medieval
Scandinavia,
archaeology, etymology,
the conversion of
Iceland, other
encyclopedias, and more.
Comparative Mythology -
Jaan Puhvel 1987
In myth, author Puhvel
argues, a human group
expresses the thought
patterns by which it
formulates self-
cognition and self-
realization, attains
self-knowledge and self-
confidence, explains its
own sources and
sometimes tries to chart
its destinies. Here,
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Puhvel unravels the
prehistoric origins of
the traditions of India
and Iran, Greece and
Rome, of the Celts,
Germans, Balts, and
Slavs. Utilizing the
methodologies of
historical linguistics
and archaeology, he
reconstructs a shared
prehistorical religious,
mythological, and
cultural heritage.
Separate chapters on
individual traditions as
well as on recurrent
themes give life to the
book as both a general
introduction and a
detailed reference.--
From publisher
description.
The Sword in Anglo-Saxon
England - Hilda Roderick
Ellis Davidson 1998
This study concerns the
importance of the sword
in Anglo-Saxon and
Viking society, with
reference to surviving
swords and literary
sources, especially
Beowulf.

Gods and Myths of
Northern Europe - Ellis
H. R. Davidson 1964

Myths and Symbols in
Pagan Europe - H. R.
Ellis Davidson
1988-06-01
Most people know of
Valhalla, the World-Tree
and the gods of Norse
mythology, or the
strange hunts and
voyages of the ancient
lrish tales. Yet few
people realise the
significance of the
similarities and
contrasts between the
religions of the pre-
Christian people of
north-western Europe.
The Celts and Germans
and Scandinavians had
much in common in their
religious practices and
beliefs, and this is the
first serious attempt
that has been made to
compare them. There are
striking resemblances in
their ideas about
battle-goddesses and
protective spirits, holy
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places, sacrificial
rituals, divination and
ideas about the Other
World; and Myths and
Symbols in Pagan Europe
poses questions like: do
such parallels go back
to early times or are
they owing to late
Viking contact? Hilda
Ellis Davidson has
worked for many years on
pre-Christian
Scandinavian and
Germanic religion and
now compares them with
the Celts from the
background of previous
studies, using evidence
from archaeology,
iconography, later
literature and folklore,
in a search for basic
patterns which will add
to our knowledge of the
early peoples in Europe.
Aimed at teachers and
libraries but also
accessible to students
of history, religion and
Celtic, Norse and German
languages and cultures.
Norse Mythology - John
Lindow 2002-09-19

Provides information on
the gods, heroes,
rituals, beliefs,
symbols, and stories of
Norse mythology.
Oceans - D. Kershaw
2020-04-14
Savage sirens, selkies,
sailors, serpents,
suckers, and sea
monsters. What miracles
can one hundred debut to
bestselling authors do
with 100 words? Savage
sirens, selkies,
sailors, serpents,
suckers, and sea
monsters. What miracles
can one hundred debut to
bestselling authors do
with 100 words?
Old Norse Mythology -
John Lindow 2020
"This book treats from
the perspective of the
series "World
mythologies in theory
and in everyday life"
the body of texts from
medieval Scandinavia,
mostly Iceland, usually
known as "Norse
mythology" or
"Scandinavian
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mythology."
Specifically, it
constitutes a case study
of a "literary or
textual mythology," that
is, a mythology from the
past that we know only
through written texts
that have been left to
us, augmented in a few
cases by artifacts and
images. This case is
particularly interesting
because the texts (with
a tiny handful of
enigmatic exceptions)
were recorded centuries
after the Nordic peoples
had abandoned the
religion associated with
the mythology and
converted to
Christianity. The
mythology lived on
without direct
connection to ritual
activity or religious
conviction. Drawing both
on sources from before
the conversion and on
comparative analysis, it
is certainly possible to
reach informed
inferences about the

mythology before the
conversion to
Christianity-that is,
when it existed as part
of the pre-Christian
religion of the Nordic
peoples and their
successors. From the
perspective of the
mythologies of the
world, what is perhaps
most important about
these inferences is that
this pre-Christian
mythology was not a
canonical mythology,
since it almost
certainly lacked a canon
of sacred texts such as
one finds in the great
world religions of
today. The focus of the
book is not the
mythology in and of
itself, as would be true
of a handbook, but
rather how particular
historical and
intellectual
circumstances formed
conceptions about it."--
A Practical Heathen's
Guide to Asatru -
Patricia M. Lafayllve
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2013-11-08
Asatru Then and Now From
its pre-Christian
beginnings to its
contemporary
practitioners, Heathenry
has long fascinated
people from every corner
of the world. Written
from the unique
perspective of a Heathen
gythja, or Godwoman, A
Practical Heathen's
Guide to Asatru shows
how to bring the beliefs
and traditions of this
ancient faith into your
life today. In this
complete guide to
Asatru, you will
discover: The mythology,
folklore, and historical
sagas of Northern
European Heathens How to
conduct rituals for
birth, naming, entry
into adulthood,
weddings, divorces,
funerals, and holy days
Practical techniques for
meditation, trance-work,
prayer, and working with
runes and charms Heathen
perspectives on the

nature of time,
creation, worship,
ethics, oaths, and
hospitality An in-depth
glossary, index,
pronunciation guide, and
bibliography for further
study
Gods and Worshippers -
Thor Ewing 2008
What was paganism really
like? Who were the gods
and how were they
worshipped? These are
the questions Thor Ewing
addresses in this fresh
perspective on the pagan
beliefs and rituals of
the Viking and the
Germanic world, a world
which encompasses not
only Scandanavia and
Germany, but also Anglo-
Saxon England. Gods and
Worshippers explores
ancient cult sites and
religious gatherings, as
well as burial customs
and the rites of the
dead, and it reveals the
intimate links between
religious and secular
power. Using the
surviving archaeological
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evidence as well as the
recorded myths and
poetry from the various
regions, Ewing explores
the realities of day-to-
day worship, such as
sacrifices and sacred
space, as well as
arguing that traditional
magical-religious
societies operated in
parallel to mainstream
society, according to
their own distinctive
morality and laws. The
picture that emerges is
that of a complex
pattern of powers which
are respected, honoured,
propitiated or even
cajoled. It is in this
relationship between
powers and people that
the religion exists, and
though it takes many
forms it is
fundamentally one of
respect, honour and
worship - a relationship
between gods and
worshippers.
Pagan Goddesses in the
Early Germanic World -
Philip A. Shaw 2011

"This book considers
evidence for Germanic
goddesses in England and
on the Continent, and
argues that modern
scholarship has tended
to focus too heavily on
the notion of divine
functions or spheres of
activity, such as
fertility or warfare,
rather than considering
the extent to which
goddesses are rooted in
localities and social
structures - such local
religious manifestations
are more important to
Germanic paganisms than
is often supposed, and
should caution us
against assumptions of
pan-Germanic traditional
beliefs. Linguistic and
onomastic evidence is
not always well
integrated into
discussions of
historical developments
in the early Middle
Ages, and this book
provides both an
introduction to the
models and methods
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employed throughout, and
a model for further
research into the
linguistic evidence for
traditional beliefs
among the Germanic-
speaking communities of
early medieval Europe."-
-Bloomsbury Publishing
The Road to Hel - Hilda
Roderick Ellis Davidson
1968

Gods and Myths of
Northern Europe - H.
Davidson 1990-12-13
Surveys the pre-
Christian beliefs of the
Scandinavian and
Germanic peoples.
Provides an introduction
to this subject, giving
basic outlines to the
sagas and stories, and
helps identify the
charachter traits of not
only the well known but
also the lesser gods of
the age.
Essential Asatru - Diana
L. Paxson 2021-02-23
In Essential Asatru,
renowned author and
priestess Diana Paxson

demystifies an ancient,
rich, and often
misunderstood religion,
and offers a practical
guide for its modern
followers. A Journey to
Fulfillment and Renewal
Filled with clear,
concise instructions on
living Asatru every day,
this truly accessible
guide takes you on a
journey from Asatru’s
origins in Scandinavian
and German paganism to
its recognition as an
official religion in the
1970s and its widespread
acceptance today.
Essential Asatru also
includes: · A complete
history of Asatru gods
and goddesses, including
Odin, Thor, and Ostara ·
The life values, such as
honor, truth, fidelity,
and hospitality, that
shape Asatru’s tenets ·
Indispensable
information on rituals,
rune casting, ethics,
and divination Essential
Asatru is an elegant and
splendid introduction to
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a centuries-old religion
that continues to enrich
and fascinate its
followers today. Praise
for Essential Asatru
“This mainstreamed book
on Asatru offers a
thorough grounding in
both history and the
present and shows how
those values—the true
heart of any
religion—are expressed
in the lives of its
faithful. This book is
recommended for personal
education, library
shelves, and world
religion classes.”
—Facing North “A solid
and thorough yet concise
introduction to the
religion, its history,
the gods and goddesses,
and the basics of modern
practice.” —Idunna
Futhark - Edred Thorsson
1984-01-01
Runes are the ancient
Norse alphabet used for
communication,
divination, and magical
work. In Futhark,
American runologist

Edred Thorsson
introduces readers to
the 24 runes of the
Elder Futhark, their
definitions, and mystic
properties. The runic
system of magic and
mysticism is one of the
most powerful forms of
metaphysical thought
available to the Western
world. This bestselling
classic book on Runes
continues to be required
reading for those who
seek true knowledge of
the mystery of the
Runes. Thorsson's
presentation of this
powerful system is lucid
and profound and
provides a valuable tool
for spiritual
transformation and self-
development.
Taking Up the Runes -
Diana L. Paxson 2021-12
An accessible, in-depth
exploration of the runes
as a living spiritual
tradition. Diana Paxson
has distilled her many
years of experience
working with the runes
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into this essential
source book. Readers
will learn the
historical meaning of
each individual rune and
its use and meaning now,
in contemporary culture.
But, Paxson reveals, the
real power of the runes
comes from internalizing
them and using their
symbols as sources of
wisdom and power. At the
end of each chapter are
rituals and spells for
all levels of ability
that aim to help
internalize the
attributions, meanings,
symbolism, and use of
the runes. Everything
regarding runes is
covered in this
definitive workbook,
from the history of
runes and how to make
your own rune sets, to
how to work with them on
a psychic, spiritual,
and magical level.
The New Comparative
Mythology - C. Scott
Littleton 1973

Northern Mysteries &
Magic - Freya Aswynn
1998
Explores the Norse
system of runes, known
as Futhark, explaining
the meanings of each
rune, offering methods
of interpretation, and
discussing some of the
feminine mysteries of
the Norse pantheon.
The Lost Gods of England
- Brian Branston
1984-01-01
Examines the
archaeological evidence,
the folklore and
writings, and the
pictures and carvings of
ancient Britain, and
offers fresh
interpretations of early
Anglo-Saxon pagan
worship and its
continuing legacy
From Asgard to Valhalla
- Heather O'Donoghue
2024-01-25
From Asgard to Valhalla
takes readers deep
inside Odin's cavernous
hall and tells of the
adventures, tragedies
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and lessons of the
Viking Gods. Here,
Heather O'Donoghue
skillfully uncovers both
the history and legacy
of these myths to
provide the
authoritative student
text on Old Norse
mythology. From the
magnificent tales of A
Song of Ice and Fire and
the supernatural wonders
of Valkyries to
Tolkien's Riders of
Rohan and Marvel's
mighty Thor, Norse
mythology is a
fundamental part of
western culture. Drawing
from a wealth of sources
and scholarly debates,
this fully-updated and
expanded 2nd edition
offers both an engaging
survey of the Old Norse
myths and an accessible
introduction to how such
strange and fragmentary
material has been
seized, repurposed and
at times abused
throughout the
centuries. Notably, this

important and timely
study explores how Old
Norse mythology has been
– and continues to be –
weaponized by far right
movements across the
world. Containing 2
brand new chapters on
post-medieval reception,
30 illustrations for a
stronger visual context
and pedagogical updates
throughout to aid
further study, this new
edition of From Asgard
to Valhalla: The
Remarkable History of
the Norse Myths is a
vital resource for all
students of Old Norse
mythology.
The Lost Beliefs of
Northern Europe - Dr
Hilda Ellis Davidson
2002-11-01
Fragments of ancient
belief mingle with
folklore and Christian
dogma until the original
tenets are lost in the
myths and psychologies
of the intervening
years. Hilda Ellis
Davidson illustrates how
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pagan beliefs have been
represented and
misinterpreted by the
Christian tradition, and
throws light on the
nature of pre-Christian
beliefs and how they
have been preserved. The
Lost Beliefs of Northern
Europe stresses both the
possibilities and the
difficulties of
investigating the lost
religious beliefs of
Northern Europe.
Bracelet of Bones -
Kevin Crossley-Holland
2014-03-11
Crossley-Holland, a
winner of the Carnegie
Medal, the Guardian
Children's Fiction
Award, the Smarties
Prize Bronze Medal, and
the Tir Nan-Og Award,
and numerous other
distinctions, has
written an absorbing
fantasy novel for young
adults with a formidable
heroine. The Guardian
praised Bracelet of
Bones as "superb"
Crossley-Holland writes

"with a poet's eye and
love of words, painting
a vivid picture of the
world his characters
move through, whether
it's the morning mist on
the river or the smoke
from a funeral pyre."
One morning Solveig
wakes to find her
father, Viking mercenary
Halfdan, has broken his
promise to her by
leaving to join the
Viking Guard in
Constantinople, without
her. Deciding to follow
him, Solveig sets off in
a tiny boat and into an
epic adventure,
encountering Swedish
traders, a ghost-ship
and a Russian king,
braving arrow-storms and
witnessing a living
sacrifice. Through it
all, Solveig's belief in
her father is
unwavering. Will she
ever reach
Constantinople? And will
her father be there? An
imaginative and poignant
novel that explores
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friendship and betrayal,
the father-daughter
relationship, the clash
of religions and the
journey from childhood
to adulthood, Bracelet
of Bones is a vivid
adventure not to be
missed.
Celtic Myths and Legends
- Peter Berresford Ellis
2003-01-27
This is an enchantingly
told collection of the
stirring sagas of gods
and goddesses, fabulous
beasts, strange
creatures, and such
heroes as Cuchulain,
Fingal, and King Arthur
from the ancient Celtic
world. Included are
popular myths and
legends from all six
Celtic cultures of
Western Europe—Irish,
Scots, Manx, Welsh,
Cornish, and Breton.
Here for the modern
reader are the
rediscovered tales of
cattle raids, tribal
invasions, druids,
duels, and doomed love

that have been
incorporated into, and
sometimes distorted by,
European mythology and
even Christian figures.
For example, there is
the story of Lugh of the
Long Hand, one of the
greatest gods in the
Celtic pantheon, who was
later transformed into
the faerie craftsman
Lugh-Chromain, and
finally demoted to the
lowly Leprechaun. Celtic
Myths and Legends also
retells the story of the
classic tragic love
story of Tristan and
Iseult (probably of
Cornish origin—there was
a real King Mark and a
real Tristan in
Cornwall) and the
original tale of King
Arthur, a Welsh leader
who fought against the
invading Anglo-Saxons.
In the hands of Peter
Berresford Ellis, the
myths sung by long-dead
Celtic bards come alive
to enchant the modern
reader. "The casual
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reader will be best
entertained by ... the
legends themselves
...colored with plenty
of swordplay, ...
quests, shape-shiftings,
and druidic
sorcery."—Publishers
Weekly
The Well of Remembrance
- Ralph Metzner
2001-05-01
In his introduction to
The Well of Remembrance,
author Ralph Metzner
provides a telling
explanation of the theme
of his work: "This book
explores some of the
mythic roots of the
Western worldview, the
worldview of the culture
that, for better and
worse, has come to
dominate most of the
rest of the world's
peoples. This domination
has involved not only
economic and political
systems but also values,
basic attitudes,
religious beliefs,

language, scientific
understanding, and
technological
applications. Many
individuals, tribes, and
nations are struggling
to free themselves from
the residues of the
ideological oppression
practiced by what they
see as Eurocentric
culture. They seek to
define their own ethnic
or national identities
by referring to
ancestral traditions and
mythic patterns of
knowledge. At this time,
it seems appropriate for
Europeans and Euro-
Americans likewise to
probe their own
ancestral mythology for
insight and self-
understanding." Focusing
on the mythology and
worldview of the pre-
Christian Germanic
tribes of Northern
Europe, Metzner offers a
meaningful exploration
of Western ancestry.


